Librarian’s Report

For February 6, 2017 Meeting
1. New hire
Sue Pirtle began working on January 30th. She’s going to work several hours each day for several weeks until she feels she’s comfortable with most aspects of the job. After that period she’ll work two days per week.

2. Sparta High School Yearbook project
In June 2016 the board voted to participate in the OCI project which digitizes high school yearbooks free of charge. In September 2016 the board voted to purchase 15 of the yearbooks that the library didn’t have in the collection at a cost of $35 per book. In January 2017, the high school yearbook class and Claudia Kerens donated all except three of the yearbooks the library is lacking. The years still needed are 2009, 2010, 2011. We’re getting very close to sending the yearbooks to OCI.
3. Back Steps Report
The city and Harms have been working steadily on getting the back steps are ready for use.

4. Upcoming Events:
Feb. 4
Beginner Crochet Class



  11:00 am – Noon
Feb. 6
Board of Trustees Meeting


                7:00 pm
Feb. 17
Book Club





     1:00 – 2:00 pm

Feb. 18
Glitter in the Night
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